
 

 

CITY OF BRISTOL 

MON., JULY 26, 2021                             SPECIAL MEETING                       5:00 P.M. 

 

 Chair Margaret Rankin called this meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. Councilmembers Chris 

Vowell and Vice-chair Tom Clemons, City Clerk Robin Hatcher, Public Works Supervisor 

Rocky Peddie, Fire Chief Dale Hobby, and Code Enforcement Officer Heath Cutshaw were 

present. Mayor Frances Cutshaw joined the meeting remotely via Zoom/phone.  Councilmember 

Mary Bracewell and Attorney Jackson Summers were not in attendance. 

 Chair Rankin led The Lord’s Prayer followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 Vice-chair Clemons moved to approve the Agenda, seconded by Councilman Vowell, all 

voted in favor. 

 There were no public comments. 

 Per Public Works Supervisor Rocky Peddie’s recommendation, Vice-chair Clemons 

moved to hire Phillip Arrant to fill the full-time Public Works Maintenance Technician I position 

with a starting pay rate set at $12.00/hr.  Councilman Vowell seconded this motion.  Motion 

carried unanimously. 

 There being no further business, Vice-chair Clemons moved to adjourn, seconded by 

Councilman Vowell, all voted in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 5:03 p.m. 

 

 

 

     Chair:   Margaret Rankin 

 

 

     City Clerk:  Robin M. Hatcher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Budget Workshop immediately followed this Special Meeting for Council to discuss the 

2021/2022 budget and millage rate.  

  

 
 

 


